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President's Corner 

 

Dear friends, 

 

We are excited to introduce to you the new format and delivery of our Logic of Love E-newsletter, and 

hope it will serve you even better (see more details below). 

 

In this beautiful month of May, it seems like a whole new energy and spirit have infused many of our 

events and new projects, such as our groundbreaking WFWP Girls group in New Jersey. Now middle 

school girls are being given the opportunity and training to serve others in preparation for becoming great 

peace leaders in the future. 

 

As the WFWP 25th anniversary celebrations continue to take place around the country, we just concluded 

a most fantastic, colorful, and deeply moving "Igniting the Culture of Heart" anniversary celebration in 

Tempe, Arizona, where we also launched the Global Women's Peace Network. The GWPN is a project of 

WFWP International and was the last project our co-Founders, Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon and her late 

husband, Rev. Dr. Sun Myung Moon, initiated before the latter's passing in 2012.  

 

We will cover the events in Arizona in the June edition of our Logic of Love newsletter. In the meantime, 

you can find more information about the Founders' vision for the GWPN on our website www,wfwp,us, 

go to Founders' Words, the speech entitled "Women as the Turning Point for Peace," October 27, 2012, in 

Las Vegas. 

 

More than ever in these troubled yet hopeful times, our signature project, the Bridge of Peace, is in the 

forefront of our activities. We would like to acknowledge Mrs. Sheri Rueter, whom we call the "Queen of 

the Bridge of Peace," as she conducted literally hundreds of such ceremonies in the 1990s. Sheri attended 

the 25th anniversary event in Los Angeles, where she described the working of the Bridge in her own 

words. It is included as one of the articles in the May issue. 

 

Finally, a Big Thank You to all chairwomen, chapters, and friends who made our April membership drive 

successful. In fact, as the momentum built up, we decided to extend the drive through the month of May. 

 

Here's wishing for you to enjoy life, and, as one of the speakers at the recent Arizona WFWP assembly 

said: "create beautiful memories every day, as it is only those we will remember and take with us to 

eternity!" 

 

With love, 

 

Angelika 

  

  

 
  



 

 

 
 
[PREVIEW] 25TH WFWP CELEBRATION IN 
ARIZONA 

 
Elizabeth Inganamort (Falcons Guard): It made me cry also I 
cried on stage. Because of the gifts of God. We celebrated 
Falcons' vision and my love for the homeless. Finally, 
Women's 
 
Federation for World Peace has reached Latinas. We... 

 
  
  
 

 
 
SERVING AT "THE SHADE TREE" 

 
The Shade Tree is a women’s shelter here in North Las Vegas. 
The Las Vegas Chapter of WFWP has been very pleased to make 
connections there over the past few months through bringing 
donations of clothes and toys. However, this month... 

 
  

  
 

 
 
LAUNCHING OF WFWP GIRLS! 

 
In celebration of the 25th anniversary of Women’s 
Federation for World Peace, the Elizabeth Chapter headed 
by chairwoman Christine Rapada, launched a new project 
called WFWP Girls on April 15 at the Peterstown Community 
Center with... 

 
  
  
 

 
 
EVERYONE DESERVES FOOD ON THEIR TABLE 

 
The Northern Virginia (NOVA), Chapter of WFWP decided to 
conduct a month-long food drive in March of 2017. The response 
of the people we contacted was so gracious, that we continued 
the drive into April. 
 
We learned through one of our... 

 
  
  
 

 
 
"NETWORKING FOR PEACE" PROGRAM AND 
FAIR 

 
The snow fell wet and heavy the night before our WFWP 
25th Anniversary event on April 29. That is April weather in 



 

 

Denver, Colorado. It can rain, snow, hail and then burst forth with bright sunshine, all in the span of one day. But... 

 
  
  
 

 
 
DISCUSSION ON TAKING OWNERSHIP OF THE 
BRIDGE OF PEACE 

 
On April 22, 2017 the Dallas, Texas Chapter of WFWP held an 
event that had been in the making for some time. The topic was 
“Come and Discover the Bridge of Peace.” The invitational flier 
stated that we would “discuss strategies... 

 
  
  
 

 
 
TEA IN THE LIBRARY 

 
The tea was hot, the scones were sweet, and the members and 
friends of the WFWP Connecticut chapter were ready to celebrate 
the 25th anniversary of WFWP in style. At the downtown 
Bridgeport, Connecticut library on Saturday, April... 

 
  

  
 

 
 
DISCOVER THE PEACE LEADER: WITHIN 25TH 
ANNIVERSARY MINI-CONVENTION AND BRIDGE 
OF PEACE CEREMONY 

 
To help the more than 50 attendees celebrate WFWP’s 25th 
Anniversary in Los Angeles, Mrs. Angelika Selle, President 
WFWP USA, attended and brought us new insight on the 
direction WFWP is taking. During the first session, Angelika... 

 
  
  
 

 
 
BRIDGE OF PEACE: WHAT IS LIVING BY THE 
LOGIC OF LOVE? 

 
Editorial Note: Sheri Rueter, former Vice-President of 

WFWP and also chairwoman of Southern California is also 

known as the "Queen of the Bridge of Peace". Sheri together 

with a small group of women brought the Bridge of Peace 

to... 

 
  

 
 


